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Principal’s Post 
We need your feedback.  We have two online surveys coming 

up in the month of Oct. The first is for our school safety audit 

and will be for Pembroke only. The link for this survey is below. 

This will help give us feedback on how to make our school as 

safe as possible.  We ask each of you to take it online before 

Oct. 9th. The information that you provide will be a factor in a 

school safety audit on Nov. 7th given by the Kentucky Center for 

School Safety (KCSS).    If you do not have internet access, we 

will have the computer lab open at family night for you to access 

the survey.  Family Night is Oct. 4th from 5:30 to 7:00. 

 

Parent: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PemESparents 

 

The second survey is a district wide survey called the Parent 

Satisfaction Survey. You will hear more about this survey at a 

later date as the window for this survey is Oct. 22nd to Nov. 14
th

.  

Please keep your eyes and years open for this survey in the 

future. 

 

Thank you for your help with this! If you have questions let us 

know.   

 

Dana Gary  

Principal 

 

 

October 2018 

Character Counts! 

Respect 
Congratulations to the following students for 

fulfilling the characteristics of respect: 
 
Autumn McKinnon Avah Powell 
London Masters Cain Stout 
Sahib Farmer  Claire Scholl 
Dylan Collins  Isabella Cook 
Nyanna Sheffield Soleimy Gonzalez 
Camden McGehee Jaevoni McKee 
Dominick Cooper      Malaya Manning Lewis 
Maliek Kirby  Matthew Sinclair 
Nathanial Juarez Jonovan Leavell 
Avana Murphy  Laya Seo 
Ryan Neris  Sethin Bridges 
Iyonna Powell  Arianna Robinson 
Kayleb McRoy  Chiani Leak 
Asiam Adams  Erika Stenke 
ZaKiyah Butler  Hunter Lampton 

Upcoming Dates 
 

Oct. 4- Family Reading Night (5:30 - 7:00) 
 
Oct. 5- Rotary Hat Day $1.00 (for students) 
 
Oct. 8-12- Fall Break 
 
Oct. 21-27- KY Safe Schools Week 
 
Oct. 23-31- Red Ribbon week 
 
Oct. 24- Report Cards go home 
 
Oct. 25- Picture retakes 
 
Oct. 26- Fall Festival (5:00-7:00) 
 
 

 

P.B.I.S. Blog 
Positive Behavior Intervention & Supports 

Encourage your students to be W.I.S.E. 
owls, even on the bus! 

Below are some bus safety tips to review with 
your student. 

 Follow the instructions of bus personnel. 

 Talk quietly and politely.   

 Use language appropriate for the school 
setting. 

 Students must sit in their assigned seat 
and stay seated while the bus is in 
motion. 

 Be respectful of the rights and safety of 
others. 

 Do not extend head, arms, or objects out 
of the bus window. 

 Keep the bus neat and clean. 
Remember that school rules apply to the school 
bus as well. Please refer to the Code of 
Acceptable Behavior and Discipline for  
further information. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PemESparents
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Tips for helping your child be a reader at any age! 

Model reading. And not on your phone!  If you want your child to be a reader, you have to show 
reading is important to your family.  Children follow in their parents footsteps.  If they see you 

reading a book, they are encouraged to read themselves. 

Go to the local library and get books.  Encourage your child to check out books from the school 
library.  Often gently used books can be purchased at Goodwill.  Having books available to read 

makes it easier for the child to read at home. 

 Create a reading area.  A quiet well-lit place with a pillow or two can create an environment in 
which your child can enjoy reading.  Often our lives are so loud we cannot think.  Reading takes 

time to learn and daily practice to maintain.  A quiet place to read is a must! 

--Nancy DeCoursey, RR/CIM Teacher, PE 

 

Parents our next PTO meeting is scheduled for October 20th at 5:00 p.m.  We would love for you to join us 

as we discuss our upcoming Fall Festival, we are in need of parent volunteers and could really use your 

help. 

Pembroke Fall Festival is schedule for October 26th from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. that evening.  PTO is 

working really hard to have lots of great things planned! 

Donations are needed to help fill grade level baskets for the silent auction.  Below is the list of basket 

themes by grade level, please send any items that can be used to fill these baskets. 

Basket Theme’s 

Pre K- Arts & Crafts 
K- Owls 

1st- Kids Outdoor Fun 
2nd- Movie Night 
3rd- Game Night 

4th- Sports 
5th- Winter Warm-Up 
6th- Cooking With Kids 
Butler- Sweet & Salty 

 
This year we will also have several food, boutique clothing, jewelry, scentsy, and many more joining us for 

our Fall Festival.   
 

 
 



 


